Pool
Improvement
Project

On behalf of the Johns Hopkins
Department of Athletics and Blue Jays
Unlimited, we are pleased to announce
a campaign to make improvements to
the pool. Improvements will include a
movable bulkhead, new starting blocks
and an industrial ceiling fan. This
project will allow both water polo and
swimming to compete in a deep water
pool, which would be game changing
for both programs.

Goal: $175,000

DON'T MISS OUT ON THIS WONDERFUL
OPPORTUNITY TO SUPPORT THE
FUTURE OF JOHNS HOPKINS WATER
POLO AND SWIMMING!




Help us
achieve our
goal!

In appreciation of your generous gift, we
have the following naming opportunities
available:

$100,000 (Bulkhead)

$25,000 (Water Polo Goal #1)

$25,000 (Water Polo Goal #2)

=530-000-(Gtanting-Blool=ii—
$10,000 (Starting Block #2)
$10,000 (Starting Block #3)
$10,000 (Starting Block #4)
$10,000 (Starting Block #5)
$10,000 (Starting Block #6)

$5,000 (Leadership Donor Wall Recognition)

If you are interested in naming opportunities, please contact
Meredith Rosenblatt, Director of Development for Athletics at
410-516-0412 or mrosenblatt@jhu.edu

JOHNS HOPKINS BULKHEAD CAMPAIGN IN ANY AMOUNT.
ALL GIFTS WILL HELP US REACH OUR $175,000 GOAL.

ALL DONATIONS ARE 100% TAX DEDUCTIBLE.



